
McPherson’s Limited (ASX:MCP) (the Company) announces today that it 
will not be in a position to lodge its Appendix 4D for the six months ended 
31 December 2022, by 28 February 2023.  

In the process of completing its half year results, it has become apparent to 
the Company and its auditor PwC that additional time and information will 
be required to assess matters including the valuation of the Company’s 
intangible and other assets, including goodwill, and certain brands, 
particularly Multix. 

While the Company does not expect any significant changes to the 
underlying trading results announced on 17 January 2023, the outcome of 
this assessment may have a material impact on the Company’s statutory 
results. In accordance with its continuous disclosure obligations the 
Company will update the market as required. 

The Company expects to be in a position to lodge its Appendix 4D for the 
half year ending 31 December 2022 by no later than the commencement of 
trading on 14 March 2023. 

Accordingly, the Company’s previously announced 1H2023 results release 
and webcast scheduled for Tuesday 28 February 2023 will be postponed.  

The Company anticipates being placed into a compulsory trading 
suspension from 1 March 2023 due to the non-lodgement of its Appendix 
4D by the required date. 
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